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Dear Families 

Year 11 GCSE Mathematics 
 
The recent baseline assessment in Maths has helped to form part of our structured plan to help 
STUDENT enjoy success in their GCSE exams in Summer 2026.  
 
To support this success, we have created a Personal Currency Plan (PCP) in Mathematics for 
STUDTNE. This PCP highlights STUDENT's specific strengths and areas of development, by topic, 
based on their performance in this baseline assessment. 
 
STUDENT should be given their PCP at some point this week along with some time in class being 
taught how to use it effectively and are being advised to take it home. I encourage you to ask 
STUDENT about their Maths PCP so that you can discuss the strengths and weaknesses, along with 
how STUDENT could work independently to address their areas for development.  The associated 
codes next to each topic are linked to our homework platform Sparx Maths.  This will enable 
STUDENT to address, with video support and practice, each weakness. 
 
At school, we will continue to run our weekly Maths Success sessions on a Wednesday after school.  I 
have attached the overview of the topics we are covering throughout the year - these have already 
been shared with the Year 11 students.  STUDENT also has full access to both Sparx Maths and 
MathsWatchVLE. 
 
As always, we are grateful for your continued support.  If you wish to discuss STUDENT's 
mathematics or how we can further support them, please contact STUDENT's maths teacher either 
by email or on the school number. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
Sarah Fisher 
Curriculum Leader - Mathematics 
 


